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ATTENTION: 

GORALEIGH ROUTE 7L CHANGES 

On June 15, 2025 Route 7L will be 

increased to 30 minute service all day 

on weekdays. The eastbound deviation 

onto Suffolk is being removed to make 

the route more bi-directional. The 

route will remain hourly on weekends. 

ROUTE 7L—CAROLINA PINES SCHEDULE 
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